
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

Practice your Presentations 
in our reservable Presentation Practice Room, 
GAC 116 (formerly the MakerLab space).  
Polish your presentation by practicing it alone or 
in front of several friends!  Record yourself 
presenting, so you can see what you’re doing 
well and areas where you could improve.  
Reserve through the “Reserve a Room” link on 
the left side of the Libraries home page.  The 
room can be reserved for up to three hours.  Go 
to the Library Service Desk to check out the AV 
remote and gain access to the room.  

Did You Know Perdue, with headquarters right here in Salisbury, is one 

of the biggest producers of chicken and turkey meat in the U.S.? You can learn 
more about Perdue and other companies in the Hoover’s Company Profiles, 
Mergent Online, Business Market Research Collection, and Business Insights 
databases.  See the A to Z Database list at 
http://libraryguides.salisbury.edu/az.php 

 
SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
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FROM THE SU LIBRARIES  

MakerLab 
The SU Libraries MakerLab has moved!  It is still in the GAC but can now be 

found in room 118, on the southeast corner (parking lot/Perdue corner).  Its new 

space is more than twice as large as the old and is much more visible.  And, of 

course, we have the same equipment we had in the old space, plus some new 

equipment, most notably a different type of 3D printer that creates more detailed 

prints.  Don’t forget we also have 3D scanners, virtual reality, single-board 

computers and microcontrollers such as Raspberry Pi and Arduino, and a button 

maker. 

 

THANKSGIVING HOURS 
IN THE GAC 

 
The Guerrieri Academic 
Commons will be closing at 
7 p.m. on Tuesday, 
November 20, and will 
reopen at noon on Sunday, 
November 25.  Please note 
the 24/5 space will NOT be 
open during this time. 
 

 
RESEARCH 

CONSULTATIONS 
 
Each academic department 
has a librarian assigned as 
its liaison.  If you need help 
developing a research 
strategy or finding sources, 
feel free to contact the 
librarian liaison for that 
department to schedule a 
research consultation.  You 
can find more information, 
including links to the liaison 
list and how to schedule an 
appointment, on the 
“Research & Resources” 
page—just go to the 
Libraries home page and 
click on the link on the left.  
Keep in mind that the 
librarian will NOT do your 
research for you but will 
help you learn how to 
search effectively.   


